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Northeast Inspection Services
P.O.Box 5l7l

Portland, ME 04101
207-167-5400

AnnMachado
Zoning Specialist
Planning & Urban Dwelopment
Portland City l{all
Portlan{ Maine 04101
207-874-8709

Re; 97 Danforth Street
Portland. Maine

July 30, 2013

Dear Ms. Machado.

To &e best of my knowledge, this notarized letter dmuments the history of my tenanc,y at the pmprty located at 97 Danforth Street

Portland Maine.

I lived at 97 Danforth St. from 1984 until 1988 in a second floor apartment.

Thomas Stenquist lived in the first floor apartment.

Ken Reidy lived inthe third floor apafiment

There were tbree apartrnena in the property while I was a tenant,

Thank you,

_-,4 ,/,4 l'14

Thomas Caron
Northeast Inspection Service
P.O. Box 5171
Portland, Maine 04101
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